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September 13, 2011
The Honorable Orrin G. Hatch

United States Senate

104 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax:  202-224-6331

Dear Senator Hatch:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your proposed constitutional amendment (S. J. Res. 19) to allow Congress to pass a law to prohibit the physical desecration of the flag of the United States. Many brave men and women who serve and have served in the Armed Services feel deeply about the honor and dignity of “Old Glory,” and the physical desecration of this symbol of democracy and freedom is an affront to them and the memory of those who died in the service of this Nation.  


The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide further assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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